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Dear Parents/Carers,  

 
Welcome back everyone we hope you had an amazing holiday!  
Thank you to all the children that brought in some fabulous zoo 
animals you have made during the holidays.  

            

This week in Reception we learnt about…  
 
The Bug Man: The children were very excited that the Bug Man came 
to visit. He brought with him a frog, snake, tarantula, stick insect, 
cockroaches and a chameleon called tripod. Some of the children were 
really brave and had a snake around their neck or had the tarantula 
on their stomach. It was an amazing experience had by all.  
 
English: The children talked about what they did during the holidays 
and created their own postcard. It was great to hear all about what 
they had been up to during their holidays.  
 
 
Maths: The children represented numbers by drawing lines and pictures 
to show the total amount.  
 
 
Topic: We started talking about our new topic ‘Why do zebras have 
stripes?’ the children talked about what they know what they would like 
to find out and came up with some questions.  
 
 
Next week we will be learning about…. 
 
The children will start learning our new story ‘Monkey Puzzle’ as a class 
we will create a story map.  
 
Our trip is on Friday 27th to Paradise Wildlife Park please make sure 
you have handed in a permission slip and paid by agora.  
 
 
  Here are some activities you might like to try at home: 
 Practise these sounds, ai, ee, igh, oa, oo can you recognise these 

sounds in books you read.  
 
 
Just a note to say: As the weather gets warmer can you make sure your 
child has sunblock on in the morning and bring in a sun hat.  
 
 
 
 



Reception Newsletter 

Friday 20th April 2018  
 
If your child isn’t in any of the photos it is because they were not keen on 
handling and seeing the creatures. 
 Have a great weekend Miss Cantwell, Miss C, Miss Zeto and Mrs Godfrey.  

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


